
Dear Friends and Prayer Partners, 

We are incredibly grateful for all that God has done throughout October. 

This past month, we were blessed to have several missionaries visit our 
church. Hearing their stories and being reminded of the Great Commission was 
truly inspiring. In just two weeks, we will hold our missions conference, and we 
are praying for the opportunity to support even more missionaries. It is our 
desire for the church to be a mission-driven church that actively supports 
missionaries worldwide. 

We recently wrapped up a Sunday School competition that ran for two months, 
culminating this past Sunday. The competition included the Men’s, Women’s, 
and Youth Sunday School classes, with points awarded for attendance, bringing 
Bibles, inviting visitors, and memorizing verses. The Youth class won, but it 
was wonderful to see everyone engaged in Sunday School and deepening their 
knowledge of God’s Word. 

We've also introduced a monthly Q&A session during our Thursday night 
services. This time has been helpful for addressing biblical questions on various 
topics, and we are grateful for the opportunity to learn and grow together. 

Additionally, we have begun discipleship with several families, and we are 
thrilled to be holding baptisms next month. We are excited to witness these 
individuals taking this step of faith. 

Please continue to pray for the people of our church and for Ecuador, as we are 
experiencing daily power outages lasting 10-12 hours. These cuts make it 
challenging for many to work and support their families. 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support! 

God Bless,  
  
The Blooms  

Vision Baptist Church  
Pastor Trent Cornwell  
355 Windy Hill Dr.  
Alpharetta, GA 30004 

Support Address  
Vision Baptist Missions  
PO Box 647 
Dawsonville, GA 30534

Personal Contact  
kason.bloom@gmail.com 

Dear Friends and Prayer Partners,  

This past November has been an incredibly special month for our church, filled with spiritual 
growth, fellowship, and outreach opportunities.  

One of the highlights was our annual missions conference, held during the second week of 
the month. The conference was an incredible time of reflection, learning, and renewed 
passion for sharing the Gospel globally. On Saturday evening, we hosted an international 
dinner, where members prepared dishes from around the world. The variety of flavors and 
creativity on display made it a memorable evening, and we awarded a prize for the best dish. 
Sunday morning was equally impactful, as each Sunday School class focused on a specific 
continent, sharing presentations about the culture, cuisine, and missions history of that 
region. This allowed our congregation to better understand the unique challenges and 
opportunities for spreading the Gospel in different parts of the world. To conclude the 
weekend, we had the privilege of hearing a powerful sermon from a visiting missionary, 
which further inspired us to remain steadfast in our commitment to missions.   

On November 17th, we experienced another joyful occasion with a baptism service. Seven 
individuals publicly declared their faith in Christ, taking this vital step of obedience and 
commitment. It was a beautiful testimony of God’s work in their lives and a reminder of His 
faithfulness in transforming hearts. As a church, we were deeply moved by their decision, 
and we gathered together to pray for their continued spiritual growth and discipleship. These 
moments remind us of the importance of investing in people’s lives and walking alongside 
them in their journey of faith. Please join us in praying for these new believers as they grow 
in their understanding of God’s Word and their relationship with Him.   

As we transition into December, our hearts are full of anticipation for the Christmas season 
and the opportunities it brings to share the love of Christ. We have several evangelistic 
events planned, including community outreach activities, special services, and gatherings 
designed to reach people with the Gospel. The Christmas season is a unique time when 
hearts are often more open to the message of hope and salvation, and we are prayerfully 
preparing to make the most of this season. Please pray for God’s blessing on these events—
that many will come to know the joy of salvation through Christ and that our church will be a 
beacon of His light in our community.   

Thank you for standing with us in prayer and support. We are grateful for all that God has 
done in November and are looking forward to seeing how He will continue to work in the 
coming month. May this Christmas season be a time of reflection, celebration, and renewal 
for all of us as we focus on the greatest gift ever given—our Savior, Jesus Christ.   

Gratefully, The Blooms




